
Year 2  
Learning Letter 

Ongar Place School, Addlestone, Surrey 01932 842785  

Another lovely week in Rowan class. We have been very busy completing our learning, we have start-
ed swimming, worked on computers, produced some lovely pieces of art and read lots of stories to-
gether. We are quickly settling in to the new routine and are becoming more confident in making 

important decisions for ourselves.  

Friday 15th September 2023 

Take a look at some of our 
learning this week. 

PE sessions this half term  
Tuesday – Swimming 

Thursday – with Mr Good.  
 

Homework 
Set on a Friday 

Due back the following Wednesday 

Christos 
For producing a wonderfully il-
lustrated comic strip in literacy 

this week. 

Isabella 
For having beautiful handwriting in every 

piece of work you have produced this 
week. Well done for taking such care and 

pride in all that you do! 

Issue 2 

This week we have been read-
ing Eliot Midnight Superhero. 
We have looked closely at the 
story and will use this to in-

spire us to create out own su-
per stories, starring ourselves 

as the hero! 

Little Wandle  
 

This week we have sent home 
the children’s Little Wandle 

books. They have read it to an 
adult at school 3 times and 

can now read it independently. 
We want the children to be 

reading the books confidently 
with expression. Please try to 
read this book as much as pos-

sible. The must be in school 
everyday for reading groups.  

Science next week 
 

In science we are learning 
about different types of ani-

mals and what they need in or-
der to survive. We have learnt 
about birds and mammals. Next 

week we will be learning about fish. To allow 
the children to get the most out of their 

learning we will be looking at a fish from the 
fish mongers.  

 
Children will have the opportunity to touch 
the fish whilst wearing gloves but they will 
not be made to touch it if they do not want 

to.  
This is a great learning opportunity for the 
children and will help to expand their under-
standing of the world around us. I have spo-
ken to the children about this experience 
but please come and talk to me if you have 

any worries or concerns.  
WARNING 

This week we have noticed many 
naughty numbers sneaking into our 

work. If you see them, correct them! 


